
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist 

Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

“ROBERTS HOME MUSEUM” 
 

The Piedmont Historical Society wishes to make you aware of 
the availability of the Roberts Home for rent, if you have visiting 
ministers, musicians, or others who might be seeking hotel  
facilities. Our present rate is $110.00 including tax for the night 
and includes accessibility to the entire home (2 bedrooms,  
kitchen, parlor, Wi-Fi, etc.) 
 

Information on renting the home is as follows: 
 

Roberts Home Museum 
“Night in the Museum” Hotel 

75 Southern Blvd. 
Piedmont, Al.  36272 

www.nightinthemuseum.com 
Rita Spears 256-343-3314 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Phillip Kirk 256-283-4862 
Ronnie Morrow 256-282-5114 

January 5, 2020 

    
 

Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 

                                “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”                 
 

                                          “Do It Again” 
 
                                        “We Fall Down” 

                        
 

Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 
 

 
 Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
Invitation 
 
      “Come Just As You Are” 

 
 

                                Video Announcements 
 
 

Decisions 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer            Chris Hanson 
 
 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Jan. 5th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

         Morning Service 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 

Wednesday, Jan. 8th 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor, 6:00 

  Parables-Music & Drama, 5:15-6:45 p.m. 

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Jan. 12th 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs 5:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

  Please mark on your calendar that Sunshine 
Club will meet on the SECOND Tuesday of 
each month, starting with Jan. 14th.  Mike 
Ledbetter, Fire Chief, will be our guest.   

Jan. 5th-Jan. 12th 

 Babies:        Kerstin & Darby Bryant 

Toddlers 1:     Amy & Addison Bennefield  

 2’s & 3’s:      Sandy Phillips & Allie Haynes 

 4’s & 5’s:                          

 Security:        Randy Smith, Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH       

             You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:          

Toddlers 1:   Felicia & Mike Steward 

 2’s & 3’s:    Tasha Blackerby 

 4’s & 5’s     Cissy Harper, Emma Grace Todd 

 Security:      Randy Harper, Jerry Dempsey 

 Children’s Church: Tyler & Whitney Grimes 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Jan. 6th 
Janice Rosser 
Phillip Kirk 

Jan. 8th 
Makayla Naugher 

Jan. 9th 
Braden McDaniels 
Landon McDaniels 

Anthony Bryan 
Jan. 10th 

Russell Reece 
Anita Smith 

Emmett Estes 
Jan. 11th 

Jeffrey Williams 
Jimmy Morrow Jr. 

Savanah Martin 
Hailey Brown 

Jan. 12th 
Iris Poppell 

Shirley Holbrooks 
Melissa Pope 

Remington Steed 

SUNDAY,  Jan. 5th 

SUNDAY,  Jan. 12th 

Our Luncheon will be catered, so it is 
vital that you receive an admittance 
ticket to be able to eat. They will be 
given out starting Sunday, Jan. 5th. 
We want you to feel free to attend, 
however, we will need an accurate 
count so we will have enough food to 
serve. Thank you for your considera-
tion in this matter.
       

 
“
your Father
give you the Kingdom.
Elder Sterling Gresham Jenkins 
from the Gospel of St. Luke 12:32 
as he began to deliver the first 
sermon to eleven charter 
members in attendance at the 
newly constituted Cross Plains, 
Calhoun County Baptist Church 
during the cold Saturday 
afternoon of January 8, 1870. 
Thus the beginning of First 
Baptist Church of Piedmont!

 

      
 

     
PFBC GOAL $5,000 

Our Lottie Moon Offering 
will continue through  
January. If you use your  
regular tithe envelope you 
can mark “Lottie Moon” and 
the amount and it will be 
recorded as such.  

We are hoping to have the WMU 
Cookbooks available by Jan. 26th. 
The price will be announced before 
that date.
They should also be taking orders 
for the 150th Anniversary 
Flock
working on getting all the infor-
mation gathered for publishing.

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

150th Celebration Luncheon 
Our Luncheon will be catered, so it is 
vital that you receive an admittance 
ticket to be able to eat. They will be 
given out starting Sunday, Jan. 5th. 
We want you to feel free to attend, 
however, we will need an accurate 
count so we will have enough food to 
serve. Thank you for your considera-
tion in this matter. 
       150th Anniversary Committee 

         YOUTH MISSION TRIP 
 

The youth, grades 6-12, will be 
going to Mission Lab in New  
Orleans, Louisiana on June 7-12, 
2020. More info to come! Any 
questions see Whitney Grimes. 

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. 
Sign up sheets and sample lessons 
are on the WMU Table. Call the 
Church Office 256-447-9496 or Pam 
Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. If 
you feel led to start a D-Life group, 
please contact Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and break off if 
it grows larger.  Thank you! 

 
From the Pages of the 

“Little Flock” 
 
“Fear not, little flock; for it is 
your Father’s good pleasure to 
give you the Kingdom.” opened 
Elder Sterling Gresham Jenkins 
from the Gospel of St. Luke 12:32 
as he began to deliver the first 
sermon to eleven charter  
members in attendance at the 
newly constituted Cross Plains, 
Calhoun County Baptist Church 
during the cold Saturday  
afternoon of January 8, 1870. 
Thus the beginning of First  
Baptist Church of Piedmont! 

Thank you to all who willingly baked 
desserts for the Holiday Season, and 
those who purchased the items. The 
money raised will go toward the 
Compass Program.  We hope to have 
another yard sale in April, more info 
to follow. Please start putting back 
your items you wish to donate for this 
sale. Thank you church for your  
support.         Pam Jones 

Beginning January, 2020 the  
Sunshine Club will be meeting on 
the 2nd (second) Tuesday of each 
month unless stated otherwise. This 
is noted in your new 2020 Book. 

WMU COOKBOOKS 
We are hoping to have the WMU 
Cookbooks available by Jan. 26th. 
The price will be announced before 
that date. 
They should also be taking orders 
for the 150th Anniversary “Little 
Flock” book. Dr. Ben Ingram is 
working on getting all the infor-
mation gathered for publishing. 



 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist 

Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

“ROBERTS HOME MUSEUM” 
 

The Piedmont Historical Society wishes to make you aware of 
the availability of the Roberts Home for rent, if you have visiting 
ministers, musicians, or others who might be seeking hotel  
facilities. Our present rate is $110.00 including tax for the night 
and includes accessibility to the entire home (2 bedrooms,  
kitchen, parlor, Wi-Fi, etc.) 
 

Information on renting the home is as follows: 
 

Roberts Home Museum 
“Night in the Museum” Hotel 

75 Southern Blvd. 
Piedmont, Al.  36272 

www.nightinthemuseum.com 
Rita Spears 256-343-3314 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Phillip Kirk 256-283-4862 
Ronnie Morrow 256-282-5114 

January 5, 2020 

    
 

Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 

                                “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”                 
 

                                          “Do It Again” 
 
                                        “We Fall Down” 

                        
 

Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 
 

 
 Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
Invitation 
 
      “Come Just As You Are” 

 
 

                                Video Announcements 
 
 

Decisions 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer            Chris Hanson 
 
 
 


